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World Intellectual Property Review - "SCOTUS
Cuozzo Decision May Place 'Higher Burden' On
Patentees"
June 21, 2016

Brad Olson of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in an article,
"SCOTUS Cuozzo Decision may place 'higher burden' on patentees,"
published by World Intellectual Property Review on June 21.
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